
The last transnational project meeting took 
place in Krakow (Poland) on 19th-20th September. 

The goal of the gathering was to review all completed tasks

and discuss on what needs to be done before the very end of

the SNAIL project and the submission of the final report. 

During these days, the partners gave an overview of what has

been created for the project over the past two years. Special

emphasis was put on the latest output and its translation. It

was agreed that the last month as well as the next years

would be dedicated to promotion and dissemination of the
resources created. 

Finally, a brainstorming session took place with possible

project ideas to which the SNAIL philosophy could be

applied. We believe that the "slow movement" fits into many

current relevant fields and that it is worthwhile to further

explore this trend. 
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Last TPM

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/report?__eep__=6&__cft__[0]=AZVQ1Zh_8Eh5WVRycsn_4tdaJoS6QK-h_l_H87MWS9tRNO29fN3_gJv0xJUJ2eVHYUdXklc30Wzdh_s6RnyrlAQ51HdMS4N-AYk5yrcsjl3QKQQcpUQ6lb6xXUFFbQThRBEhBMJEbzcK1x3dpZ6yfUaJ_lhmU_bwfgcscbUJMDnN3nVPbaJy8KEX3VzP8UvxtnyJOAkTs1WtUTyz0oN1kKCp&__tn__=*NK-R
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Partners

D I S C L A I M E R :  T H E  E U R O P E A N  C O M M I S S I O N ' S  S U P P O R T
F O R  T H E  P R O D U C T I O N  O F  T H I S  P U B L I C A T I O N  D O E S  N O T
C O N S T I T U T E  A N  E N D O R S E M E N T  O F  T H E  C O N T E N T S ,
W H I C H  R E F L E C T  T H E  V I E W S  O N L Y  O F  T H E  A U T H O R S ,  A N D
T H E  C O M M I S S I O N  C A N N O T  B E  H E L D  R E S P O N S I B L E  F O R
A N Y  U S E  W H I C H  M A Y  B E  M A D E  O F  T H E  I N F O R M A T I O N  
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Partners consortium had so far finished the three
project results and are now focusing on the
translation of the last one, called SLOW
TRAINING, a manual for coaches, trainers and
facilitators to implement the SNAIL training
system in companies. 

Regarding the resources created within the
project, we aim to advertise and disseminate them
through the channels and social networks available
for this purpose, such as Facebook or Youtube. The
latter will host the videos created by each partner
to explain the tools that make up the manual for
trainers. 
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Final steps
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Scan the QR code on
the side and find out
what each chapter of

the Facilitator's
Guide presents.

https://slow-work.eu/
https://www.facebook.com/SNAIL-Project-103120451883727

